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Your Ref. No. ..............................        REPUBLIC OF GHANA   8th December, 2017 
 

 
 
 
 
 
The COO 

TRADE 

P.O. BOX GP 14720 

Accra 

 

RE: GREENING 4 GROWTH (G4G) PROJECT 

 

I write in response to your letter dated 15th October 2017 on the above subject. I wish to confirm on behalf 

of Adidome Farm Institute (AdFI) our interest in the above mentioned project. We support the project and 

it aims to provide generations of students with environmental education opportunities, a source of fruit for 

improved school lunch nutrition and rural communities access to healthy food. 

 

We agree to implement the project in partnership with TRADE. Our role specifically will be to provide 

training for project staff and location to setup project nursery in the Central Tongu district of the Volta 

Region. 

 

We believe G4G addresses issues critical to educating, assisting and inspiring school children & 

communities to grow, steward, and utilize perennial fruit trees as yet not addressed elsewhere in Ghana.  

G4G project is in line with the goals and aspirations of AdFI, and our mission to develop and manage 

qualified human resource in promoting environmental sustainability in Ghana.  

 

We therefore fully support this initiative and look forward to this highly productive collaboration with your 

organization. 

 

Sincerely, 

                  
Joseph Kwesi Sarpong 

Head - Adidome Farm Institute  

Ministry of Food and Agriculture 

Adidome - Volta region 

Mobile number: +233-244-733730 

 
 


